
VFW Bids Congressman Roe Well
Wishes on His Retirement

'Without him, the MISSION Act, Forever GI Bill and
other significant legislation may not have been
achieved for our nation’s heroes'

Jan 03, 2020
WASHINGTON – The Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) bids Rep. Phil Roe, M.D. (R-
Tenn.) well wishes on his retirement at the conclusion of the 116th Congress.

“Congressman Roe has been a staunch supporter of our veterans, service members, military
families, and the Veterans of Foreign Wars throughout his career as both a veteran and
public servant,” said VFW National Commander William “Doc” Schmitz. “Today, we thank
Congressman Roe and his wife, Clarinda, for their outstanding service to the state of
Tennessee and our great nation. Without him, the MISSION Act, Forever GI Bill and other
significant legislation may not have been achieved for our nation’s heroes.” 

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2020/1/vfw-bids-congressman-roe-well-wishes-on-his-
retirement
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